
MCGILL UNIVERSITY
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

2nd April 1938

My dear Sir Andrew Vaephail,

Thank you eo much for the two eopiea of your 

review on the life of "Lee", which I am glad to have.

I will hear in mind what you are kind enough 

to cay about dinner.

Tours very sincerely,

Sir Andrew Macphail, 
2016 Peel Street, 
K0STH8AL. QUE.


